
 Board Update 

 

We wanted to share several updates and project priorities with you 

after our June 27 board meeting.  CrossRoads Church/Community 

Center is nearing completion.  When we prayerfully considered this 

project back in January 2013, we claimed assurance from God that He would provide the funding and 

the workers to complete the project.  Praise God for His faithfulness!  As you can see from the 

pictures below, we have completed the outside of the building.  What a difference a coat of paint 

makes! 

Our unanimous decision is to 

focus on getting the church 

planted and services underway in 

2014.  This is the reason God 

gave us the vision for the project 

and we are excited to see what 

God has in store for us in the 

community.  Our plan for the 

church will be based on ‘declining 

support’, which means that 

Crossroads will initially subsidize 

100% of the operating costs.  Then, 

over a period of time, our support 

will decrease as the church members 

begin assuming a larger portion of the 

financial operations.  Based on 

consultation with numerous faith-based 

foundations in Haiti, this concept has provided the most promising 

results for church-planting.   

Continue to pray for God’s guidance as the board searches for a full-time pastor to minister in the 

church.  We also seek wisdom for a potential role with CrossRoads for a young man from Quarryville 

who feels called to full-time ministry in Haiti.  He will be joining our team in July to gain a better 

understanding of the environment and available CrossRoads ministries.  Please continue to pray for 

guidance and God’s provision as we seek spiritual leaders for the church. 

  

  July 2014 



The Vacation Bible School team leaves July 23 to spend a week with the 

community children, leading classes, singing praises and other fun-filled activities, 

all designed to share the Gospel.  We pray that many come to know Christ as 

their Savior, while all are strengthened and encouraged to live according to 

God’s will.  Our August newsletter will review the VBS trip and provide more 

details on remaining 2014 priorities.   

Thanks for your financial support and for keeping CrossRoads in your prayers.   

Prayer Requests 

July Vacation Bible School:  Safety for the team traveling to Haiti July 23–30. 

Wisdom and guidance as God reveals His choice for the Pastor and other spiritual leaders to 
serve in our church.  

Guidance to identify programs to help people in the surrounding community starting with 
an Adult Literacy Program in September 2014.   

God’s continued direction and opportunities to advance the Gospel in Haiti. 
 

How to Make a Donation to CrossRoads 

 

Checks may be made payable to:   Online at: www.crossroadshaiti.org/how-can-you-help/    

CrossRoads Mission HAITI 

569 Buck Road   Contact us at:  crossroadsmissionhaiti@gmail.com  

Quarryville, PA  17566 

CrossRoads Mission HAITI is a not-for-profit organization. 
“Chelitis, Downs Syndrome, Worms, Stroke, 

Breast Cancer, Hives, Ringworm,  Keloids, Upper 

Respiratory Infections, Abdominal Pain, Worms, 

Urinary Tract Infections, Sexually Transmitted 

Diseases, Ringworm, Typhoid, Hives, Worms, 

Shingles, Malaria, Scabies, Hernias, Ulcers, 

Ringworm, Dehydration…Did I mention Worms 

and Ringworm?!?!? “    Dr. Schmitt 

http://www.crossroadshaiti.org/how-can-you-help/
mailto:crossroadsmissionhaiti@gmail.com

